
Summary of Meeting 
Missouri Public Service Commission (MPSC) 

And Office of Public Counsel (OPC) 
November 2, 2011 

12:00 noon to 4:30 p.m. 
Tour of Callaway Energy Center 

 
Attendees:   
Ameren Missouri President and CEO Warner Baxter 
Ameren Missouri Vice President Warren Wood 
Ameren Missouri Sr. Vice President and CNO Adam Heflin 
Ameren Missouri Vice President Engineering Cleve Reasoner 
Ameren Missouri Manager Nuclear Development Scott Bond 
Ameren Missouri Asst Manager Training Bob Farnam 
Ameren Missouri Legislative Rep. Rick Eastman 
Ameren Missouri Business Planning Specialist Anne Roselius 
Ameren Missouri Asst. Manager Engineering Pat Cryderman 
Ameren Missouri Communications Coordinator John BassfordAmeren Missouri 
Emergency Response Coordinator Stan Crawford 
Ameren Missouri Regulatory Affairs Gaye Suggett 
Office of Public Counsel Lewis Mills 
MPSC Advisor Mark Hughes 
MPSC Advisor Joshua Harden 
PSC Staff Natelle Dietrich 
PSC Staff Curt Wells 
PSC Staff Jason Carter 
PSC Staff Martha Wankum 
PSC Staff Dana Eaves 
PSC Staff Walt Cecil 
PSC Staff Adam McKinnie 
PSC Staff Matt Barnes 
PSC Staff Seoungjoun Won 
PSC Staff Erin Maloney 
PSC Staff Shawn Lange 
PSC Staff John Robinett 
PSC Staff Arthur Rice 
 
Adam Heflin welcomed everyone and explained the importance Callaway Energy Center 
places on nuclear, industrial and radiological safety.  He told the group they would tour 3 
areas: the reactor building, the fuel building and the turbine building.  
 
Rick Eastman gave an overview and history of the Callaway Plant.  Cleave Reasoner 
gave the safety briefing and Stan Crawford gave the radiological briefing. 
 



Each person changed into protective clothing for the tour.  Safety was again stressed to 
all touring.  After the tour Cleave Reasoner and Warner Baxter answered questions.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


